Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Sent: Monday, April 12, 2010 8:45 AM

To: ‘Abraham, Fred' :

Subject: RE: TR-100200 - GCPF application to UTC for signage

Fred — I will include this e-mail in the file as verification that the county is amending its GCPF application to not
include labor costs.

Thanks -

Kathy Hunter, Deputy Assistant Director, Transportation Safety
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr..SW :

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Office Telephone: (360) 664-1257
Cell: (360) 701-1612
Fax: (360) 586-1150

From: Abraham, Fred [mailto:Fred.Abraham@clark.wa.gov]

Sent: Monday, April 05, 2010 7:39 AM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC) »

Cc: Jenkins, Marlia; McCauley, Mark; Wilsdon, Mark; VavRosky, Darrell; Bartausky, Russ
Subject: RE: TR-100200 - GCPF application to UTC for signage

Hi Kathy:

Good morning, | have some good news for you. | have an a answer back from the Department of Natural Resources
(DNR) already this morning, that they would be willing to do the work under our contract with them to install the signs.
That will alleviate the Public Works folks from the work of doing the installation and allow us to accept your grant. The
DNR crews would be able to do the work this fall or early winter.

I am going to be in the office today and tomorrow, in the field Wednesday this week and then out of the office this
Thursday through the following Monday.

| will be awaiting further infOrmation from you as to final acceptance of our proposal and | would anticipate that | would get
a confirmation letter and some form of an agreement once all has been completed on your end.

I thank you for your considerations and | look forward to working with WUTC through this process.

Regards,
Fred



